
Birthdays 

 
Alexis turns 8 on the 16th 

Ben turns 9 on the 28th  

 

 

 

 

Events 

 
Wear Green for our Saint Patrick’s 

Day party on March 17th! 

 

B e f o r e  &  A f t e r s c h o o l   
Miss Heather & Miss Kayl ie   

 

 
March 2021 Newsletters 

 

Dear Parents,  
We all  know that COVID-19 has put a damper  on many things,  

including chi ldren attending school ful l  t ime.  We are immensely 

proud of  how hard al l  your children are work ing and how great 

they have done with Zoom calls  and complet ing homework.  Miss 

Kayl ie and I  have been trying our best to make sure the children 

are attending and gett ing their  schoolwork completed whi le 

they are with us.  We str ive for our chi ldren to not only do their  

best while at school but a lso whi le they are at daycare.  

 As you and I  both know the chi ldren have many responsib i l it ies.  

Examples would be they prepare their  own lunch,  pack their  

own backpacks,  whi le getting themselves ready in the morning.  

With al l  these respons ibi l i t ies,  we sti l l  ask that your child comes 

in with a charged laptop or iPad,  include the charger just in 

case,  and their  fo lder from school th at has their  paper 

homework in it  ( if  they sti l l  have i t) .  We also ask that your chi ld 

brings in a pair  of  headphones for zoom cal ls  and everyday 

iPad/laptop use,  the volume in th is  c lassroom gets quite loud 

sometimes.  

Electronics have been an issue in our  room, the children are not 

al lowed to have cell  phones in our center.  They may keep them 

in their  bags,  if  they do not feel comfortable doing so,  they may 

give them to Miss Kayl ie or myself  in the morning and we wi l l  

put them somewhere safe unt i l  the end of  the day.  Ipad’s  and 

laptops are to be used for schoolwork only,  i f  they are found on 

any form of socia l  media,  they wil l  be asked to give their  

iPad’s/ laptops to a teacher,  and a parent wi l l  be contacted.  We 

have spoken to both Miss Mandi and Miss Kiers t in about th is  

issue and we al l  feel this  is  the best way to handle i t .   

I f  you have any quest ions or concerns,  please do not hesitate to 

ask.  We are in hopes that the children can return to school ful l  

t ime in the next couple months.  We are both enormousl y proud 

of  al l  their  hard work and dedication,  thank you al l  for your 

support!  

 

  


